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June 25, 2020

Dear Oasis Charter Schools Parents and Guardians,

First and foremost, we hope you and your family are staying healthy and positive during this
unfortunate COVID-19 pandemic. Please know we’ve missed all of you and look forward to a
fall reunion.

Over the summer break you can be confident our administrative staff will be wisely using the
days to gear up for another school year that includes the development of an Qasis Schools
Reopening Task Force. The purpose of the task force is to provide our schools with the safest
and most efficient procedures to follow so that students and teachers can make a safe and
healthy return to their classrooms.

The reopening plans we are developing are based on the proposed Lee County School District's
guidelines which include a virtual model for any family concerned about returning to campus, a
full return for students in grades K - 6, and a hybrid plan (virtual and face to face) for grades 7 -
12. Besides offering the best educational practices available, Oasis will also focus on keeping
students and staff healthy by following CDC protocols for cleaning and disinfecting high traffic
areas, maintaining proper social distancing and monitoring Oasis health trends.

During the July 14" Governing Board meeting we will present our Oasis Schools Reopening Plan
for approval. Before that meeting, we will discuss with our District partners what degree of
flexibility our system has in order to meet the specific needs of our students and their families.
In addition, we will also be asking you to respond to another more specific parent survey that
will help us determine which reopening module is the most practical for your family. Please
remember to frequently check your child’s school website for more information and updates.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this developing situation.
Stay strong and healthy Oasis!
Sincerely,

Jacquelin Collins
Superintendent
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